
 

 

Capacity Building for Nonprofits 

Grant Application 

Applicants’ Questions & Answers 
 
 
Q1. I saw that there is a Capacity Building for Nonprofits grant open on your 
website.  I would like more information on how a business can become one 
of your qualified consultants. 
A1. First 5 Solano released a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) in April 2021 for 
the purpose of establishing the list of qualified consultants to support the Capacify 
Building for Nonprofits grant process. As a result of this process the list of qualified 
consultants was finalized in May 2021.   If in the future, if there is a need for 
additional qualified consultants First 5 Solano would issue an RFQ at that time. 
 
 
Q2. Would updating computers and hiring a tech person to complete the 
system qualify under this grant proposal?  
A.2 These funds are intended to be used to engage a consultant to work with the 
small leadership team from your nonprofit to advance organizational goals by 
developing a plan/strategy for a specific area to build capacity in your organization.  
Funds may be used to develop a technology plan but may not be used for the 
purchase of hardware or software. 


